
You’ve Got Mail
By the time the Fall semester starts in September you will be hearing a lot more about the 
Human Resource Management System (HRMS) implementation. This system is due to “go 
live” in November 2018 and February 2019. To get more details on the HRMS look out for a 
personal postcard which you should receive before the end of June. 

To learn more about this project we encourage 
you to visit our website at: humber.ca/hrms

www.humber.ca/hrms



